
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding a book fair on the 

following dates: 

Tuesday 21st 
March 

3.20 – 4pm 

Wednesday 22nd 
March 

3.20 – 4pm 

Thursday 
23rdMarch 
3.20 – 4pm 

Tuesday 28th 
March 

3.20 – 4pm 

Wednesday 29th 
March 

3.20 - 4pm 

Thursday 30th 
March 

3.20 – 4pm 
 

Adults and children may visit the book fair on the above 

dates. It will be positioned in EYFS classroom – please use the 

entrance next to the office door.  

As you know, we take the safety of your children very 

seriously and to ensure we only let the adults into school 

who we know, we will be asking on the door who you are 

accompanying.  

Many thanks Mrs Smith 


